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Comments: I would like to express my support for the Gunnison Public Lands Initiative proposal.  I think the

collaborative approach of the GPLI working group is the best indicator of the needs and desires of the entire

community, , also serving the management needs of the Forest. The collaborative approach is a means to

support the USFS in the proposed management plan for the forest.


